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Glass: Teaching Opportunities              Winter and Spring 2022 
             
The School of Art + Art History + Design at the University of Washington welcomes 
applications for teaching appointments in the 3D4M concentration within the 
Division of Art. Two full-time appointment periods are available, Winter quarter 2022 
and Spring quarter 2022.   
 
As per the University of Washington’s Diversity Blueprint, the institution prioritizes 
attracting and retaining a diverse faculty that reflects our diverse student 
population. Faculty in UW’s School of Art + Art History + Design provide 
comprehensive, interdisciplinary visual art education to a highly diverse student 
population, on a campus with more than 60,000 students, including 31% first-
generation college students, over 30% Pell Grant-eligible students, and over 31,000 
faculty and staff from over 70 countries across its three campuses. Candidates from 
traditionally underrepresented communities are especially encouraged to apply.  
 
The 3D4M program at the University of Washington is a consortium that includes 
Ceramics, Glass and Sculpture and explores interdisciplinary exchanges that revolve 
around material study, concept and critical dialog in a dynamic studio-based 
environment that reflects and supports the nature of contemporary art in the context 
of a leading research university.  
 
Qualifications:  applicants must have an MFA—or foreign equivalent—as well as a 
strong professional and academic record, and teaching experience beyond graduate 
school.   
  
The ideal candidate will possess expertise in contemporary glass studio practice, 
emerging material technology and theory. This is a full-time position with two glass 
classes assigned per quarter at the beginning, intermediate and/or advanced level, 
and will actively collaborate in developing and initiating innovative curriculum and 
pedagogy at all levels of glass, 3D4M, and within the School’s MFA community. They 
will participate fully in all 3D4M faculty responsibilities.  
 
Applications: interested applicants should provide a letter of interest, artist 
statement, resume (including contact phone number), list of three references and 20 
images by the preferred deadline of September 20, 2021. Please submit all materials 
as a single PDF (12MB maximum file size) to: uw3d4m@uw.edu. Questions should be 
addressed to Professor Michael Swaine, Chair 3D4M: uw3d4m@uw.edu.  
 
Equal Employment Opportunity Statement  
University of Washington faculty engage in teaching, research and service. University 
of Washington is an affirmative action and equal opportunity employer. All qualified 
applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard to race, color, 
creed, religion, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, marital status, pregnancy, 
genetic information, gender identity or expression, age, disability, or protected 
veteran status.  
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